
OUR FIRST MEETING WITH 
SOUTHWARK AS A JV PARTNER
On the 19th of April, Riverside and Mount Anvil met with 
Southwark planners for the first time as a Joint Venture 
partnership regarding the new planning application. Southwark 
planners were pleased to hear the excellent result of the first 
resident vote of support and were equally happy to hear that 
a second resident vote on scheme proposals will be happening 
prior to the submission of the planning application.

Southwark Council have asked us to provide them with 
additional information before we meet with them again.  
This means there’s more work we need to do before we 
commence resident workshops and the new scheme design.  
We are now working hard to prepare the additional information 
required and we will keep you updated on progress. 

Your update
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PLANNING FOR THE REDEVELOPMENT OF 
FRIARS CLOSE AND BURRELL STREET

JOIN US FOR THE 
RESIDENT TOUR 

OF SILK DISTRICT

IN THIS ISSUE...

Want to attend the site visit? Next steps

We would like to invite  
you on a tour of Mount 
Anvil’s development,  
The Silk District, 
located in Whitechapel 
which recently won 
the Residential Award 
‘Development of  
the Year 2022!’

Date: 	Saturday 25 June 2022

Time:	� 11:00am pick up and 
2:00pm drop off

•	 Lunch and travel provided

•	� See inside a Mount Anvil 
affordable home to see  
the finished quality

•	� Take a tour of the 
landscaped gardens 
surrounding the homes
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NEXT STEPS
We will be working up more detail and providing 
requested reports to Southwark planners in 
advance of our next meeting with them.
We will also be asking you to complete a survey 
to understand what is most important to you 
when temporarily moving out of your home.

•	 Online via website, bit.ly/3lxEYZO

•	� Register with Ray Coyle, your 
independent Tenant Advisor Contact  
Ray on 07932 066501 or pop into  
the drop-in session on Tuesdays  
between 3.30pm and 6.30pm.

•	� Scan this code with the camera  
from your smart phone

Please note we are 
committed to ensuring 
all our homes respond 
to the needs of the local 
community and residents. 
Because of this, each of  
Mount Anvil’s developments  
and homes vary in design  
and layout. This means the homes 
and landscaping will differ to the 
proposed plans for Friars Close  
and Burrell Street.

Want to attend 
the site visit? 
Sign up using  
one of the  
following options.
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